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Elks Care  Elks Share 

Our Exalted Ruler 
 
It was a memorable Installation ceremony on March 30th.  We installed our new officers for the year and thanked Barbara 
for a successful year.  A special thank you to Allan Trombley PER for installing me as Exalted Ruler; to Ron Perreault, 
PER for making sure the ceremony was organized; and to all of the other PERs who installed officers.  Peter made a 
wonderful meal with help from Corrine, Tommy Guerrero and others then we topped off the night with great music and 
dancing.  Thanks to all you attended. 
 

The Trustees and Board of Directors were busy this past month fixing tables in the main hall, preparing the outdoor 
premises for use, ensuring that the keycard entry system was up and running, and approved this year’s budget.  The 
House Committee continues to run MEATO on a monthly basis and created their budget.  Look for more activity from the 
House Committee in the coming months. 

 

From the Desk of the Secretary ~ Tracie Kirby 
 

I want to thank everyone who paid their dues prior to the April 1st deadline, currently we only have 108 
members on the delinquent list.  Please keep in mind that if you have a change of address, you need to contact 
us to let us know so that we can update our records.  I have several membership dues statements that have 
been returned to me, undeliverable with no forwarding address.  Thank you!   

I attended the Dover Emblem Club Installation on April 17th along with Tiler Mark Guilmett and PER Barbara Allard where we witnessed Deb 
MacDonald being sworn in as President along with the other officers.  There was light fare food and dessert served. 
 

With April now behind us we are ready for warmer temperatures and a lot of activity at the lodge.  Most of the renovation for our new Langlois 
Lounge has been completed inviting members and guests into a clean and bright room.  The dartboard is up, pool tables ready, and the 
horseshoe pit was cleaned up and prepared for tournaments.  Closest to the pin contest starts soon and golfers from first-timers to experienced 
will try to match John Griffin’s hole-in-one.   
 

We reached our ENF per capita again!  The Gratitude Grant application has been submitted and the charitable organization (s) will be contacted 
soon.  We will hold a dinner banquet where we present their awards to them. 
 

Come join us for a bonfire on May 5th ~ noon until 6pm. There’s a lot of branches and trees that need to be cut and disposed so why not have a 
bonfire! We will have hamburgers and hotdogs, bring out some chairs to sit in (or you can bring your own) and enjoy the fire.  All members are 
welcome to come over and enjoy! 
 

If you are planning to go to the Elks State Convention May 17th thru May 19th at The Summit at Attitash, bring your cowboy hat and chaps 
because our hospitality room will have a Wild West theme with special games to enjoy!  Come to the brief meeting on May 2nd at 6:30 to plan for 
that weekend.  Ed Norway from the Nashua Elks will be installed Sunday morning as our new State President.  See you at the lodge! 

 

Fraternally, Ken Kirby 

Mother’s Day Service & Breakfast   
 

Mother’s Day Service, a tribute to mothers performed by the Lodge Officers, will be held in the main hall at 11:00 am on 
Sunday, May 12th.  A breakfast buffet will be served beginning at 9:00am. The cost of breakfast is $5.00 per person.  

****MEMBERS OF THE DOVER ELKS ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO A PARTY**** 
SPONSORED BY FELLOW MEMBER NORMAN LANGLOIS 

 

WHEN: FRIDAY – MAY 31ST  WHERE: DOVER ELKS HALL TIME: 6:30 PM – COCKTAIL RECEPTION 
7:00 PM –FOOD  8:00 PM –MUSIC & DANCING  DRESS: BUSINESS CASUAL 

 

Please RSVP ~ Call 743-2224 and speak to Brenda Brown, or sign up in the Langlois lounge !!!  
 

LOOKING FORWARD TO HAVING A GREAT EVENING!!! 



2013 - 2014 

PAGE  2 NOBLE  ELK  VOLUME  10 ,  I S SUE  1 2  

LODGE COMMITTEES 
 

AMERICANISM , ACCIDENT PREVENTION John Chalmers, AUDITING/
ACCOUNTING  Robert Libby, PER, COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES, Lisa 
Wentworth, DRUG AWARENESS PROGRAM, Robert Libby, PER ELKS 
NATIONAL FOUNDATION RON PERREAULT, PER, FLAG DAY COORDINATOR 
Robert Libby, PER, GOVERNMENT RELATIONS  Allan Trombley PER, 
HOOP SHOOT COORDINATOR, Kevin Manley, PER,  INDOCTRINATION 
COORDINATOR  Kenneth Brown, PER, HLM, WEBMASTER  Allan 
Trombley PER, LAPSATION COORDINATOR Val Kincaid, LODGE 
ACTIVITIES  Ron Long, MEMBERSHIP Val Kincaid, NATIONAL VETERANS 
SERVICE Kenneth Brown, PER, HLM, NEWSLETTER EDITOR, Barbara 
Allard, PER, PUBLIC RELATIONS  Barbara Allard, PER, 
PARLIAMENTARIAN  Paul Vatcher PER HLM, SOCCER SHOOT 
COORDINATOR, Lisa Wentworth, YOUTH  ACTIVITIES  Lisa Wentworth 

OFFICERS 
 

Exalted Ruler Kenneth Kirby 
Est. Leading Knight Robert Libby, PER 
Est. Loyal Knight Kevin Manley, PER 
Est. Lecturing Knight Lisa Wentworth 
Secretary    Tracie Kirby  
Treasurer   Bob Walker, PER 
Esquire   Ken Brown PER 
Tiler   Mark Guilmett 
Chaplain   Vic Ingram 
Inner Guard   Roger Ward 
 

TRUSTEES 
 

Garry Allard (5), Merle Wentworth (4), Frank 
Santin (3), Bruce Horn (2), John Chalmers (1) 

 

George Kageleiry LM 
Terence F. Casey LM 
Michael P. Casey HLM 
Peter L. Jacques LM 
Richard L. Jacques HLM 
Paul H. Vatcher HLM 
Howard Marshburn HLM 
Harold M. Frank PDD LM 
Frank Napolitano LM 
Brian J. McGlone 
Robert L. Moore HLM 
Kenneth W. Brown HLM 
Dennis Dionne 
Ronald A. Perreault 

HOUSE COMMITTEE  
 

Manager:  Peter Marcoux 
 

Members: Ricky Jacques, Chairperson, Bruce Horn, Secretary, Tracie Kirby, 
Barbara Allard, PER, Aletia Griffin, Bob Libby, PER  

SICKNESS AND DISTRESS 
 

Terence Casey PER LM 

Michael Casey, PER, LM 

Bruce Hauschel, LM 

Jim Servetas LM 

 

Riverside Rest Home 

George Kageleiry, PER, LM 

 

 

Anyone knowing of a Brother or Sister Elk who is ill, in the hospital or in a rest 
home, should notify the Leading Knight, Lodge Secretary or Exalted Ruler . 

2012-2013 
GRAND EXALTED RULER 
THOMAS S. BRAZIER 

 

2012-2013 
ELK OF THE YEAR 

NORMAN LANGLOIS 
 

2012-2013 
OFFICER OF THE YEAR 

FRANK SANTIN 
 

2012-2013 
CITIZEN OF THE YEAR 
DEIRDRE WATSON 

 

MAY 
Anniversaries 

 
 
 

Richard & Patricia Jacques, HLM 
Edward & Anita Pevine, LM 

Jim & Charleen Barlow 

 

This coupon entitles the bearer to one drink,    
courtesy of the Dover Lodge of Elks, during your 
birthday month (note expiration date).  You must 
be a member in good standing of Dover #184, 
and present this completed coupon to the 
bartender upon ordering. 
 

     
 Member Name  Member Number 
 

Month and Day of Birth    
 

Coupon expires May 31, 2013  
and will be verified by Secretary. 

KUDOS TO: 
 

Frank Santin, Bob Libby, Garry Allard, Bob Moore, John Chalmers, Vic 
Ingram, and Ken Kirby for repairing the tables in the main hall. 

Bruce Horn, Barbara Allard and Garry Allard for staying with the carpet 
cleaners. 

Marla Freeman and Peter Marcoux for programming all the “key cards” 
for the new system. 

Ken Brown, Bob Libby and Barbara Allard for cooking the PER breakfast. 
Ken Kirby, Bruce Horn, Rick Jacques, Brant Smith, Jay Mackey, Peter 

Marcoux, Greg Glasson, John Griffin, and Dave Browne for sprucing up 
the horseshoe pits. 

Bob Libby for repairing the motor and replacing the gears in the water 
chlorinator, saving the Lodge $900 in parts and labor. 

Barbara Allard for donating a new coffee pot to the Langlois Lounge. 

 

 Robert C. Walker 
 George E. Morancy LM 
 Colby W. McDonald 
 Eliot Wyman 
 Jay Merryfield 
 Allan R. Trombley 
 Lawrence Hart  
 Kevin M. Manley 
 Roberto Rosa-Miranda 
 Patrick Howard 
 Daniel Brunette 
 William Kincaid 
 Robert Libby 
 Barbara A Allard 

PAST EXALTED RULERS 

 

Spouse  
Birthdays 

 

Eva Dachsteiner 
Elaine Gould 

Debbie Learnard 
Deb MacDonald 
Evelyn Tibbetts 

THE VACANT CHAIR 
 

In the February issue of the Noble Elk we 
announced  the  death  of  brother  Lloyd 
“Pop” Daudelin, HLM.   

 

His  family  has  announced  there  will  be  a 
CelebraƟon of Life for Lloyd M. “Pop” Daudelin, 
HLM on Saturday, June 1, 2013.  It will be held at 
the Dover Elks Lodge #184 located at 282 Durham 
Road, Dover, NH.   
 

The ceremony is scheduled to start at 12:00 pm in 
the Main Hall.  Lodge Officers and PERs will be in 
attendance to perform the funeral service from the Elks 
Rituals of Special Services manual. 

1 Richard Benn 
 Gary Gauthier 
2 Brian J. Duffy 
 Paul J. Sevigny, Sr., LM 
4 Walter E. Hensel, Jr. 
 Gerald N. Lawlor, LM 
 Bruce Manning 
5 Armand P. Jacques 
 Deborah Richards 
6 Patrick L. Howard 
8 Jere Crowley 
9 Kenneth Cilley 
 Jeremy E. Letourneau 
 Arthur H. Osbon 
 Merle Wentworth 
10 Concetta Stracuzzi 
 Philip A. Huston 

11 Robert F. Libby 
 James E. Tuttle 
12 Donald V. DiMambro 
13 Kyle Russell 
14 Daniel L. Saucier 
15 David M. Davis 
 Frank Napolitano, PER, LM 
16 James Howard 
 Lisa Morgan 
 Ronald J. Rioux 
17  David M. Hart 
 Frank LaValley 
 Michael J. McKenney 
18 Deborah Brooks 
 Robert A. Nadeau 
20 Arthur E. Bubar 
 Patrick Chapman 

20 John H. Littlefield, LM 
 Greg Thayer 
21 John F. Kepics 
22 Mark W. Petrin 
23 John P. Bourque, LM 
24 Alan B. Cade 
 Michael H. Daley, LM 
25 Clifford E. Ayers LM 
26 Robert E. Roussell LM 
27 David A. Bertrand LM 
28 Michael A. Barry, Jr. 
29 John V. Caggiano 
30 Michael P. Casey, PER, 

HLM 
 Jan J. Lozo 
 James D. McCarth 
31 Robert Keays 



GRILL OPERATING HOURS (Bartender’s discretion) 
 

Sun, Mon, Tues, & Thurs,   11:00 a.m.  to 9:00 p.m. 
Wednesday 11:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m. 
Friday  11:00 a.m. to 12:00 a.m. 
Saturday 10:00 a.m. to   9:00 p.m. (no function) 
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NEWS FROM DOVER EMBLEM CLUB #4  Pat Jacques, Press Correspondence 
 

The Emblem Club State meeting was hosted by the Rochester Emblem Club #40 at the Rochester Elks Lodge.  Winners of the 125 
Club at the State meeting ($50 each) Bart Faucher, Sonia Auis Quinnale, Mary Grimond, Linda French, and Sue Medor. 
  

A couple of months left before we go on “vacation” and we will be right back to work in September.  In July we start on the York’s  Children 
Cancer Drive.  We are again asking all Emblem and Elk members to please donate an item that can be used in the raffles.  And in August we will 
have our annual Blood Drive in the main hall at the Dover Elks.  Watch for the date and time in the July/August newsletter.   
 

Congratulations to our new Exalted Ruler, Ken Kirby and to our outgoing Past Exalted Ruler, Barbara Allard, the first lady ER at Dover Elks 
#184, and the good year she had! 

MEATO:  In the Langlois Lounge ~ May 25th @ 3:00pm ~  
 

Come on down and win some Lobster and Steak  
just in time for that Memorial Day BBQ!!!!   

From the House Committee: 
 

With the work on the budget complete, the committee is now 
focusing on the upcoming functions, the first being the Deck 
Opening on Saturday, June 8th.   
 

Remember there is a suggestion box next to the sign in log in the 
lounge.  This is the best way to bring “lounge items” to the attention 
of the committee.  And remember, you are always welcome to 
attend the meetings (2nd Monday of the month @ 6:30pm).  If there 
is anything you would like the committee to discuss or look into, 
please drop a note in the box or attend a meeting!!   

DECK OPENING PLANS ARE IN THE WORKS!!   
 

Mark your calendar to be here at the Lodge on June 8th!   
As Always ~ Good Food / Good Drink / Good Music / Good Fun!!  

 

Watch for the June Newsletter ~ and weekly *e-mail blasts!! 
 

*If you don’t currently get the weekly email blast and want to be added to the list 
(your email address is never shared), please send a quick email to 

doverelks184@gmail.com requesting to be added to the weekly email blast list!!  Best 
way to stay informed about your lodge and upcoming functions!!!  

 

CLOSEST TO THE 
FLAG 

IS BACK FOR THE 
SUMMER! 

(Weather Permitting) 
Friday Evenings 
5:30 to 8:00 pm 
3 Balls for $1.00 

 
Clubs are available 

but feel free to bring 
your own. 

So come on down and 
have some fun! 

Starting May 24th 

ELKS MEMORIAL SERVICE:  Prior to the Lodge meeting all Officers will be in full tuxedos and meet to preform 
the Elks Memorial Service at the Elks Rest located in Pine Hill Cemetery on Wednesday, May 22nd 6:30pm.  
Please contact Ken Kirby, Exalted Ruler or Ken Brown, Lodge Esquire if you are unable to attend.  All members 
are encouraged to attend this brief but heartfelt service that pays a tribute of affection to our Departed Brothers 
who no longer answer when their names are called  At the conclusion of the service, everyone will head to the 
Lodge for our regular Lodge meeting. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED ~  FLAGS TO GO UP ON MAY 11TH 
 

Once again members of the Dover Elks #184 
Lodge will be hanging the American flag through-
out the city of Dover.  It takes less than an hour to 
hang 50 or so flags ~ and gives us all a great 
sense of pride and patriotism when we are done!!   
 

If you can help, please join Frank Santin and his crew at the Dover City 
Hall on Saturday, May 11th at 9:00am.   
 

The more volunteers, the less time it takes!!!  See you there!! 

Denis Casey Memorial  
Golf Tournament  

 

 
May 4th, 2013  

 

 
The Link at Outlook, South Berwick Maine 

To Benefit Dover Youth Football 
 

 Registration:  7:15am  ~   Shotgun Start 8:00am 
$12500 per golfer  (sign up at the Langlois Lounge) 

 

There will be prizes for the three teams with the lowest 
scores as well as many additional prizes.  

 

We will also have tickets for non-golfers who would like 
to attend the  dinner reception starting at 2:00pm at the 

Dover Elks Lodge #184 located at 282 Durham Road in 
Dover.  These are available for $20.00  

from the bartenders in the Langlois Lounge. 

SPONSORS NEEDED !!!! 
 

The Denis Casey Memorial Golf Tournament 
committee is looking for businesses OR individuals 

to sponsor a hole ($150) at the upcoming Golf 
Tournament which will benefit the Dover Youth 

Football League.   
 

Every year the league is in dire need of funds for equipment and this is 
where your money will be going. It is our hope that you can assist us by 

donating a raffle prize or sponsoring a hole ($150) in the golf 
tournament. A recognition sign will be located on the hole identifying 

your organization's support.  
 

If interested in making a donation or sponsoring a hole please contact: 
 

Greg Glasson 603.767.5757 or email: gregglasson@gmail.com 
Tom Guerrero 603.661-5614 or email: guerrero8@comcast.net 

 
If you are interested in participating in this tournament, you can sign up 

at the Langlois Lounge or contact Tom or Greg. 
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ORGANIZATION 
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B.P.O.E. # 184 
282 Durham Road 
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Lodge  (603) 742-9851 
Secretary (603) 742-1742 

MAY 2013 
Visit us on Facebook (search for Dover Elks Lodge # 184)   

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

   
 
 

1 
Board of  
Directors  

Meeting  7:00pm 

2 
 

HAPPY HOUR 6-8 

3 
 

Free Pizza on  
Friday Nights ! 

4 
Denis Casey 

Memorial Golf 
Tournament 

5 
 

6 
 

7 
 

HAPPY HOUR 6-8 
 

8 
Lodge  Meeting 

7:00pm 
BOD meet @ 

6:30pm 

9 
 

HAPPY HOUR 6-8 

10 
QUEEN OF 

HEARTS   
EVERY FRIDAY 

NIGHT!! 

11 
Flag Hanging at 
Dover City Hall  

9:00am 
 

12 
 

13 
House Committee  

Meeting 6:30 pm 
 

14 
 

HAPPY HOUR 6-8 
 

15 
Emblem Club  

Meeting  7:00pm 
 

16 
 

HAPPY HOUR 6-8 
 

17 
NEW HAMPSHIRE 

STATE ELKS  
CONVENTION 

 

18 
NEW HAMPSHIRE 

STATE ELKS  
CONVENTION 

19 
NEW HAMPSHIRE 

STATE ELKS  
CONVENTION 

20 
 
 

21 
 

HAPPY HOUR 6-8 
 
 

22 
Elks Rest  
Memorial  

Service 6:30pm 
Lodge  Meeting 

7:00pm 

23 
 

HAPPY HOUR 6-8 

24 
 

25 
 

MEATO  
3:00pm 

 

26 
 
 

 

27 
 

Memorial Day 
 

28 
 

HAPPY HOUR 6-8 
 
 

29 30 
 

HAPPY HOUR 6-8 

31 
 

Norman  
Langlois  

Party  6:30pm  

 

For HALL RENTALS call  
603-969-4523  or email 

doverelkrentals@comcast.net 


